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September 24, 2021 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 

MRM will be eliminating the use of the plastic neckbands on all MRM products by the 

end of this year. This is part of our environmental initiative to lower our carbon footprint 

and minimize the use of plastics in production of dietary supplements and food. For the 

plastic we do use, MRM sources packaging made from Post Consumer Resin (PCR) 

material which has been recycled and is recyclable.   

 

MRM product quality and security will not be compromised as the induction seal under 

the cap provides a secure seal. If this seal is broken, as before do not consume the product 

and call your retailer or MRM representative for replacements. 

 

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact me via the information below. Thank 

you and have a great day. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Josh McPherson 

Metabolic Response Modifiers 

Quality Assurance Manager 

jmcpherson@mrm-usa.com 

(760) 477-8177 ext. 7102 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


